
       Overview

The Rockville Pedestrian Bridge is an enclosed and elevated 
pedestrian bridge crossing over Rockville Pike, connecting 
Rockville Metrorail Station and downtown Rockville. The 
bridge closed to customers in June 2020 so Metro could 
perform necessary structural repairs to ensure the safety and 
security of Metro customers. 

       Improving the Customer Experience

When construction is complete, customers will enjoy a safer, 
more accessible walkway which features a new non-skid 
coating to help prevent slipping injuries and renewed natural 
light from enhanced cleaning of glass panels and skylights. 
Metro’s installation of new security gates at both ends of the 
customer walkway will also improve security during non-
operating Metro hours. Roofi ng and structural repairs will ensure 
that the walkway is a structurally sound, safe and reliable
pathway for Rockville station customers for years to come.
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       Timeline*

Spring 2021
Start of construction

Fall 2021
Estimated completion of construction

Summer 2020
Bridge closes

CUSTOMER INFORMATION

PROJECT FACT SHEET  I  Spring 2021

The bridge, pictured before construction, will receive roofi ng repairs. The bridge deck, pictured in 2020, will receive new non-skid coating.

       Metro’s Capital Improvement Program

Metro is investing in system safety, reliability and the region’s economy 
through its 10-year, $15 billion capital improvement program.

The Rockville Pedestrian Bridge is part of a larger Metro initiative to 
repair and improve aerial structures like elevated customer pathways 
and rail bridges.

Project Investment Category: Track & Structures Rehabilitation

Project Subcategory: Bridge Rehabilitations

Project Goals: Safety and Reliability

       Related Station Projects

Rockville Metrorail Station customers will experience more station 
improvements over the coming year, including a new canopy on 
the station platform and parking lot improvements.

The bridge, pictured before construction, will receive roofi ng repairs.

*Estimated

Learn more

wmata.com/rockville      @metroforward

202-637-1328       @metrorailinfo



       Construction and Safety Information

Customers should stay clear of the construction zone and 
comply with all posted safety and traffi c signs.

• Accessible parking in the west Kiss & Ride will be relocated 
to the south section of the lot. 

• Traffi c and pedestrian detours will be in place outside the 
station in the west Kiss & Ride.

• Evening work will occur for approximately two weeks as 
crews work on the section of the bridge over Rockville Pike.

       Travel Alternatives

• Walk. Customers can cross Rockville Pike at Park Road or 
Church Street using marked crosswalks and by following 
pedestrian crossing signals.

• Ride. Free shuttle bus service operates between
Rockville Metrorail Station Bus Bay D and
Monroe Street/East Montgomery Avenue every
5-10 minutes during Metrorail hours.

想要获取该项目的更多信息，
请致电地铁客户服务热线 202-637-1328。
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